
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town of Amsterdam 
Christmas & New Year’s Holiday Schedule 

 
There will be no changes to the garbage and recycling collection for the Christmas and New Year’s 
Holidays. Please place your containers curbside the evening before your regularly scheduled collection. 
 
The Christmas Tree Collection will start the week of January 10th through January 31st. . Place your tree 
curbside and they will be collected separate from regular trash pickup.  
 
Town Hall will be closing at 12 p.m. on Friday, December 23rd and closed on Monday, December 26th. 
 
 
 

 


